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Heller Statement on Chief Warrant Officer Two Joshua Rodgers
(Washington, DC) - Today, U.S Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) made the following statement regarding the death of Chief Warrant Officer Two Joshua Rodgers of Carson City.  Joshua Rodgers was the co-pilot of a Chinook Helicopter that was shot down in Afghanistan.

"May has been a difficult month for Nevadans. Some of our best and brightest have been lost fighting for our country.  I am saddened by the most recent news of Joshua Rodgers death.  His passing is a loss not only for his family and friends, but for our country and our state.  My deepest condolences go to his family and loved ones," said Heller.
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